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LINE Corporation Files its 2019 Annual Report on Form 20-F  
with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 

 
 
LINE Corporation (the “Company”) filed its annual report on Form 20-F for the year ended 
December 31, 2019 with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission on March 27, 2020. 
 
The document is also available on the Company’s website at https://linecorp.com/en/ir/library/. 
 
Hard copies of the Company’s complete audited financial statements can be provided free of 
charge upon shareholder request. 
 
Please contact of Investor Relations representative at ir@linecorp.com or +81-3-4316-2050 for 
any inquiries. 
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